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Hello
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I live in 90 Charlotte Avenue, Bicester.

We would like to make an objection about the planning proposed for the 75 new dwellings, in the fields next to our newly bought property.  We had been assured this field was going to remain open.  We have objections about the new planning, because:

1.       The development is not part of the eco housing project that we are a part of
2.       The new houses will cause more disruptions and ecological damage to our plans.

We have paid more than the normal amount to be part of this eco project and feel that something should be done to assist us in this situation.

I look forward to hear from you soon.

Regards



Veronica Solano

